
 

TOWN OF SUTTON 
PLANNING BOARD & DEPARTMENT 

 

 
October 12, 2022 

 

Mr. Matthew Piekarski for 

Unified Global Packaging Group 

223 Worcester Providence Turnpike 

Sutton, MA 01590 

 

Re:  Building #3 Shift – 40 Unified Parkway 

 

Dear Mr. Piekarski,  

 

At their regular meeting on October 11, 2022, the Planning Board voted unanimously to approve 

site plan modifications effecting the Building 3 site including a 30’ shift of Building #3 and 

adjustments to various related site elements. Approval was based on correspondence and revised 

plans dated September 23, 2022. The Board found the effects of modifications are negligible and 

do not require a formal hearing process. The proposed modifications were approved subject to 

receipt of final approval from Graves Engineering. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Planning Office at (508) 865-8729. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jennifer S. Hager, 

Planning & Economic Development Director 

  

cc: Town Clerk 

Building Commissioner 

Graves Engineering  

 Bohler Engineering 
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Jennifer S. Hager 

Planning & Economic Development Director 

Sutton Town Hall 

4 Uxbridge Road 

Sutton, Massachusetts 01590 
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